The Mayor of
Camden’s Christmas

appeal 2015

Please support the Mayor’s 2015
Christmas appeal.

The Mayor is happy to receive gifts of new toys,
toiletries or clothes which will be delivered to
our family services and social work team who
will distribute the gifts to families in need for
Christmas.

Donations for leaving care teenagers are also
very much appreciated (toiletries, gift vouchers or
clothes).

Please do not wrap your gifts. Donations can
include toys, books, gift vouchers, small food
items or good quality second hand clothing.

Please check to ensure any toys have a CE Mark.

Email: mayor@camden.gov.uk
Tel: 0207 974 1989
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